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Principal Notes:        August 27
th

 , 2013 

 

Starting on Thursday, August 29
th

 and going forward EVERY Thursday, the school 

year will start at 9:10am.  We will have an adjusted schedule on this day.  Students are 

still being dismissed from school at 3:00pm.   

 

Meet the Teacher Night will take place on Thursday, August 29
th

 from 4-6pm.  There 

will be an opening program in our gym starting at 4pm.  After the program parents can 

visit their child’s classroom and meet their teacher.    

 

Before and after school:  Please make sure to follow the traffic patterns and proper 

locations for dropping off and picking up students.  William Foster has over 650 students 

and getting everyone to move safely in the right location is key.  We are again sending 

home the map of our school and the directions.   

 

Peanut butter: William Foster is a peanut free school.  We have many students who have 

severe allergies.  We are asking parents not to send any lunches or food items with peanut 

butter and nuts.    

 

School Supplies: We are now entering our second week of school.  Please make sure all 

supplies are at school.   

 

Bulldogs Day (PAWS): Our first Bulldog Day will be held on Friday September 27th.  

Please have your child wear their Garfield Heights Bulldog Gear! 

 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Monday, September 2
nd 

there will be no school on Labor Day.  

 

Friday, September 20
th

 there will be no school for students, this is teacher professional 

development day.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please call the school office at (216) 475-8123. 

 

 

Go Bulldogs! 

 

 

Sean Patton 

Principal  

 

cc:  Elisabetta D’Amico Assistant Principal  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


